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The Lake Eunice Township board held their monthly meeting at the town hall on July 11, 2006 at 
7:00pm.  All board members were present.  The minutes from June were accepted as written by a 
motion from M Reep, 2nd by J Renslow and it carried.  The treasurer’s report was accepted by a motion 
from J Renslow, 2nd by M Reep and it carried. 
 
Merle Hanson and Bill Sherlin were present regarding the Lake Maud development with concerns of lots 
being within standards of 2 ½ acres that is required being enforced.  The board attended the meeting of 
the County board and the county will enforce that standard as well as possible and if that doesn’t work 
then the township will have to sign off on all plats prior to county approval. 
 
Brad & Cindy Solheim brought their plat of the “Woods on Lake Maud” which has lots of 1 acre on the 2nd 
tier and was hoping we’d make an exception.  The board members suggested he combine them into 2 
acres and then the twp could approve them. 
 
Bruce Quamen of the Toybox had the township sign on his new plat stating that the road will not be 
maintained by the township.  The current road drains to 11 and they would like to have the new road 
drain into that same culvert.  He would also like the township to maintain the loop road in the Toybox.  
This will be reviewed as it is commercial not residential. 
 
A motion was made by M Reep to adjourn at 8:40pm, 2nd by J Renslow and it carried. 
 
Minutes approved on August 1, 2006.  Crystal Myers, Clerk 


